City of Castle Rock

P.O. Box 370
CASTLE ROCK, WA 98611
(360) 274-8181

DATE: December 13, 2016

REGARDING: NOTICE - CITY COUNCIL CHANGE OF MEETING DATE

Due to a conflict with the Christmas holidays, the next Castle Rock City Council regular
meeting will be held Monday, December 19" at 7:30 p.m. The meeting will be located
at Castle Rock Senior Center, 222 Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock, WA. This will be
the final meeting for 2016.

The meeting scheduled for December 26" has been cancelled due to conflict with the
Christmas holiday.

Please contact Clerk-Treasurer Ryana Covington 360-274-8181 ext 303 or by email:
rcovington@ci.castle-rock.wa.us by December 15 at 4:30 p.m. if you need to be
included on the agenda for December 19",

Sincerely,

Ryana Covington
Clerk-Treasurer




